
  
            

 
 
 
 
 

June 23, 2025 
 
 
From: Mayor Judd Fee and Aragon City Council 
 
 
  The City of Aragon will be taking sealed bids for  
  city cars, equipment, etc. 
 
  We’ll be taking sealed bids from July 1---July 31, 2025.   
  The Council has the right to refuse any offer due to the  
  minimum amount we will accept. 
 
  You may stop by Aragon City Hall, after July 1st, to see photos  
  of the items to bid on and drop off your sealed bid for any of the  
  items we have available. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


